
Dear Chair Holvey and House Committee on Rules, 
 
I oppose to the new bill HB 4167. I Believe this legislation would be devastating to working 
Oregonians, our economy, and our Communities. 
 
Thank you for your time and your commitment to our government. 
 
Anisia Nikiforoff 
 
Woodburn, OR 
 

 


